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Each year the last week of school is a time to look ahead to summer, but also a chance to look
back at all we have accomplished together! The 2023-2024 school year was unique and
wonderful. Together, we rose to every challenge and grew as a school community. The

ceremonies we have celebrated so far for HES, CES, and WMS mark milestones and exciting
beginnings as we look ahead to what adventures we will encounter together in September.  Happy

Summer, Wildcats!
Enjoy these pictures of the Moving Up Ceremonies and visit our websites & social media for more!


